Big Greek, B.C.,
July 19, 1927

h-‘?lhih‘l‘s .
Ingineer - Dom.W. P, Branch.

Dear Mr.Arehibald:

1 am writing this to suggest that you
should come up and look over the hes te of the
indian Department and Chilco Rameh ai oh; it is now
closed down tight end you could see for yourself the
amount of water which is still leaking and comi

water in big Creek is almos
in the fall of 1925-,

4 wrote to the indian Commissioner last
winter and told him that the headgate had again been
leaking and was informed that iy, Maecleod would
investigate, but so far heve heard nothing more; I
think that this is a first rate chance for you to
86e conditions while Big Creek is high enough for
you to Judge.

Yours truly
(8gd) H.E.Chureh
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